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January 3, 2005

RE: Michael Stillman, Ph.D.

To Whom It May Concern

It is a pleasure to write this letter of support of Dr. Michael Stillman. I have worked with
Michael for the past 18 months. In my opinion, he is clearly one of the most talented and capable
medical writers that I have had the pleasure of working with.

Dr. Stillman and I have collaborated on numerous medical abstracts and publications. He has
always been professional, courteous and helpful. His medical knowledge, ability to focus on the
most relevant material, organize, and present the material in a coherent fashion is outstanding.
He has always been willing to extend himself in order to complete a project on time, even if the

timeline is quite tight.

On the basis of my dealings with Mr. Stillman, I consider his performance as nothing less than
outstanding. I have the highest praise for his professional ability and his personal attributes.

Sincerely yours,

Mount Sinai School of Medicine

NYGA

New York Gastroenterology Associates, L.L.P.



